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Oregon’s fill-in-the-blank income cap
trust is no substitute for competent legal
advice
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This article originally appeared in the April 2014 issue of the Elder Law Newsletter, a

publication of the Oregon State Bar. To read Jen's article click here. (pdf)

http://www.osbar.org/!newsletters/eld8734trg.pdf#page=5

